Maile llan Boeder, Executive Director of
The Leadership Center in Aurora
Nebraska, will present about the
importance of positivity during a

pandemic. This 45 minute presentation

Is a powerful message of optimism as
well as time for questions.

ON 27 OCTOBER 2020
AT 10:00 AM VIA ZOOM /
Register online at: http://bit.ly/PositivityWorkshop __saes
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http://bit.ly/PositivityWorkshop

